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DCR Recreational Advisory: 

John Joseph Kilmartin Pathway  
  

  
WHAT:          Effective immediately and until further notice, the Department of Conservation 

and Recreation (DCR) will close the bridge on the John Joseph Kilmartin 
Pathway, which extends from Short Beach in the Town of Winthrop to Belle Isle 
Marsh in the City of Boston. This closure will enable necessary repairs to 
the bridge, which has been damaged by rot. The walkway to the bridge will 
remain open for use and the bridge will reopen once all repairs have been 
completed.     

    
WHERE:       John Joseph Kilmartin Pathway, which extends from Short Beach in the Town of 

Winthrop to Belle Isle Marsh in the City of Boston     
   
WHEN:         Effective immediately – until further notice  
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